
 

            13th January 2023 As God’s family we love, learn and play together.  

Last week the whole school had 
the most magical time watching 
The Snow Queen at The 
Storyhouse theatre, Chester. 
The children were in awe of the 
performance and they loved every minute! 

Ella ‘The Autumn Queen was funny.’ 

Tom ‘It was cool when the ropes came down from the 
sky.’ 

Harry D ‘I loved it when the 
beach balls were flying around.’ 

 

 

Sports News 

Dear All 

Happy New Year! I really hope you had a super Christmas and a wonderful holiday. It has been great to welcome the 

children back into school for 2023. We have had a super start to the year: taking the whole school to the theatre was 

brilliant. I tend to watch the children watching the play: it’s a joy to see their reactions and to see them so captivated. This 

year there was a lot of excited dancing too!   

This term we have been delighted to have Mrs Wainwright join our school family, teaching Y4 two days a week. In Miss 

Kinsey’s continued absence, Mr Silva is currently teaching Y3. We hope they will both enjoy working in our school.  

Congratulations to both our gymnastics teams who competed at a competition yesterday and were very successful. It is 

wonderful to see the children have opportunity to compete in such a wide range of sports and events. There are a lot of 

exciting competitions coming up. Thank you to Mrs Williams for her coaching; the children for their commitment to clubs 

and to parents and grandparents who can help out with the transport. 

I do hope 2023 will be a happy and healthy year for you and your family and a really successful and positive one for all the 

children.  Please do not hesitate to get in touch with any questions or concerns.  

Kindest regards, Mrs Kirby  

 

Congratulations to our KS2 Key Steps 

Gymnastics teams who had a fantastic day 

of competition yesterday. The year 3/4 

team achieved Bronze medal position, our 

year 4 individual received a Gold medal and 

will now represent our school in the county 

finals and the year 5/6 team were awarded Silver medals. 

Well done #TeamFrodshamCE  

  Storyhouse Theatre Visit 

We went to Tatton Park for the Anglo Saxons and Vikings 
trip. We learnt about defence tactics, how they hunted 
deer and made leather. It was 
a really fun day out. 

Sophie ‘I liked it when we had 
a pretend battle and we were 
Anglo Saxons and Vikings.’ 

Nate ‘I really liked learning 
that it took a year and 1 
month to make leather from 
deer skin.’ 

Year 5 trip to Tatton Park 



Friday 27th January  Year 2 Class Worship 
Sunday 15th January Reception Applications 2023Deadline 
Friday 10th February  Year 5 Class Worship 
Tuesday 14th February Safer Internet Day 
Friday 17th February  Half Term 
Monday 27th February School reopens 
Monday 27th February Y6 Bikeability 
Wednesday 1st March Notification Secondary Places 
Thursday 2nd March  World Book Day 
Friday 10th March  Year 1 Class Worship 
15th and 16th March Parents’ Evening 
Friday 24th March  Year 3 Class Worship 
20th-24th March  Science Week 
Friday 24th March  KS2 Cross Country 
Thursday 30th March Easter Service 
 

 

Notices 

 Achievements 

 

Dear Friends, 
 
Happy New Year! It 
was lovely to see so 
many of you at our 
various services and 
events over 
Christmas and the 
New Year. 
 My motto is to have a “church of everyday with 
something for everybody” – so please look out for 
what is going on: 
Website: https://slfchurch.org/ Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/saintells/ 

and hopefully there will be something that appeals 
to you  
For example:   

Every Sunday: Holy Communion at 8am and 10am. 
Messy Church for families at 3pm every 1st Sunday 
of the month during term time. 
Still Point: a reflective, quiet service at 4pm every 
3rd Sunday of the month. 
Toddler praise: for babies and preschool children at 
10am every Wednesday during term-time. 
  
If you prefer to take a “quiet few minutes” at home 
– you may like to listen to our Podcasts which you 
can find on our Facebook or Website every 
Wednesday / Sunday. 
Having just finished our Christmas Pudcasts we 
move on to “Say one for me” – where along with 
reflective music we will here from many different 
people in our community about their experience of 
prayer. 
 
Love and blessings, 
Elaine  

News from Rev Elaine 

Please can we ask that parents support a number of our school 
polices and rules so that it is fair and consistent for all our 
children:  

No sweets and chocolates in lunch boxes. 

Water only to be drunk during lesson time. 

Sensible school shoes to be worn– no trainers except for PE.  

No jewellery or nail varnish to be worn. 

Toys to remain safe at home.  

Long hair to be tied back.  

Children to arrive at school by 8.50am.  

Refrain from parking and dropping off on the yellow zig zags. 

Thank you for your support. 

Notices 

Dates for the Diary 

Rec - Molly and Tom 

Year 1 - Finn and Maya 

Year 2 - Harry and Jacob 

Year 3 - Antwon and Maisie 

Year 4 - Robert and Grace 

Year 6 - Erynn and Molly 

Rec - Millie and Avery 

Year 1 - Tabitha and Izzy 

Year 2 - Charlie and Sophia 

Year 3 - Bodhi and James 

Year 4 - Arthur and Anabelle 

Year 5 - Lily and Ted 

Year 6 - Sam and Harry 

https://slfchurch.org/
http://www.facebook.com/saintells/

